CAIRN STONE NEWSLETTER

TO: CAIRN STONE TREKKERS

FROM: COACH GUNN

DATE: DECEMBER 14, 2022

574.215.4779 Ron@CairnStoneTours.com



HOLIDAY CHEER ABUNDANT AT REUNION!

GC XII REUNION: We had a good turnout at our reunion at the Elks and everyone enjoyed the fellowship, good food and drink. Prizes for the ugliest sweaters went to Peggy Watts and Teri Hajek. A wonderful slideshow was presented by Arlen and Barb Welty and we appreciate all their hard work. Also special thanks to Heather for helping to set up and take down the party and a big salute to our hosts, Ray and Susie of the Elks.

BONUS HIKE: With the help of Jay and Kathy I will be hosting a bonus hike at Saugatuck this **Saturday, December 17** meeting at the Mt. Baldy parking lot at **10:00AM**. We will do the 6.9 Zig Zag Hike weather permitting and there is always the option to tackle the Lake Bluff drive or hike through this beautiful city. It was recently named one of the best Christmas cities in Michigan along with neighboring Holland (traditional non-mall shopping).

2023 PACIFIC NORTHWEST III: Request for updated information went out December 4 to everyone previously registered. In order to get the best price for air fare I must be ready with complete and current information required for airplane tickets. Thom says all but 8 persons have responded. If you have not responded to the December 8 email or if you want to register to get on this trip, now is the time. You will find a link to *Trip Registration* on the *Pacific Northwest III* page on my website.

COACHING TIP:

"You can't *run* through a campground. You can only *ran* because it is past tents."

May all the joys of the season be with you!

